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7 OLYMPIA LEISURE CENTRE - LEISURE POOL RAPID RIVER RESTORATION 
(AN211-2007) 

 
Following failure of part of the internal wall tile covering of the Rapid River, consultation took place 
with the City Engineer and as a result a quotation was sought from a specialist contractor to restore 
and improve the wall tiling on this popular feature at Olympia.  
 
A quotation of £16,670 from specialist supplier Commercial and Specialised Diving Ltd has been 
received for the works. 
 
The works would be undertaken out-of-hours while the pool is still full of water so that there is no 
disruption to customers.  There is provision in the Leisure and Communities Department's Capital 
Budget for this work. 
 


